CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 02, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 01269-17
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 8:19 AM

To: ‘Carraher Family'

Subject: RE: Water Increase Seminole County Doc #160101-WS

Good morning Mr. Carraher,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Carraher Family [mailto:dcarraher@live.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 5:34 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Water Increase Seminole County Doc #160101-WS

In these tough times it absolutely makes no sense for this Increase. Most counties are lowering there water bill. How can
you justify increase in any amount. This can only be caused by greed or mismanagement.

Regards,

David Carraher

1369 S Ridge Lake Circle
Longwood, FL 32750

Sent from my iPhone


FPSC Commission Clerk
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